
 

 

 Thank you for considering becoming a Director on the Ancient Oaks Foundation 
Board of Directors.  If accepted, you will be joining the Lake Zurich area’s premier 
conservation organization.   

Enclosed are several items for your consideration.  The Position Description 
describes the requirements of a director of the AOF Board such as meeting 
attendance, standing committee descriptions etc.  This should give you a good idea 
of what to expect, should you become an AOF director. The Application is self-
explanatory.  It should be filled out, dated, signed and returned to the AOF mailing 
address or via email.  Familiarize yourself with the AOF Board Member 
Agreement but you will not sign it until you are formally accepted onto the Board 
of Directors. 

When we receive your application, we will review it and contact you within 2 
weeks from submission to let you know of our decision.  

Please don’t hesitate to call Judi Thode, President of the AOF if you have any 
questions about the Board of Directors position or any question about the 
Foundation itself. 

And again, thank you for considering becoming a Director with the Ancient Oaks 
Foundation.  

 

The Board of Directors of the Ancient Oaks Foundation 

52 Robertson                                                                                                               
Lake Zurich, Il. 60047                                                               
info@ancientoaksfoundation.org 

 

 


